
NOTICE 
 

OF CANCELLATION  
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF 

Pliocene Ridge CSD 
 

 

The regular meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday August 17, 2016 

IS Cancelled 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday September 21st 

6:30 pm at the Pike Firehouse 100 Pike City 
Road, Pike 

 


